

The EPOS newsletter



Read the latest Special Issue Season Greetings 2020 & Looking forward to 2021

The EPOS Newsletter is a strategic dissemination tool toward the different communities involved in the EPOS integration plan in which we circulate information about news, events and research developments relevant to all the Solid Earth Science Communities.

Every three months EPOS publishes a newsletter with news and the latest developments related to EPOS. Subscribing to it is the ideal way of staying informed.

To submit news item that is relevant to research infrastructures in Europe, please send a summary and a URL with more information to newsletter.epos@ingv.it, silvia.filosa(at)ingv.it

Editor in Chief

Silvia Filosa | INGV, Italy (PMO, WP02)

Graphics

Barbara Angioni | INGV, Italy (PMO, WP02)





IT Support

Luca Postpischl | INGV, Italy (PMO)

ARCHIVES

EPOS Implementation Phase issues

EPOS Preparatory Phase Issues

www.epos-eu.org | info@epos-eric.eu | newsletter.epos@ingv.it

Newsletter subscribe